
Welcome August 2023

This is our first e-newsletter for the mining lease objections review and the first e-newsletter as
part our new communication plan.

We aim to provide updates on the progress of the review as key events or milestones approach –
typically every 6 - 8 weeks.

Your feedback is critical. It is important we speak with, and hear from, a wide range of individuals
to understand how the mining lease objection process is working in practice: what is working well
and what is not working well. These practical insights are essential to the formation of effective
recommendations for reform.

More information on the review and all our publications can be found on our website.

Thank you for your interest in the review and the work of the QLRC.

The Mining Review Team
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Mining review consultation underway

The Queensland Law Reform Commission continues its commitment to effective community
consultation with a busy agenda of stakeholder engagement for its review of mining lease
objections processes.

Read more about the consultation progress

Out now

Background paper 1
This background paper has been developed for the purpose of preliminary discussions

about the review and we invite feedback on our principles and the key issues.

   

https://app4.vision6.com.au/ch/111183/172c5/16/UtN_HCtUtbYmVe6Zw8d1E8SEPn.Y2zd7JIB2lJ5i.html


Last month, we launched our review into mining lease
objections processes. The event, held at Customs
House and in partnership with the Sustainable
Minerals Institute, was well attended from a variety of
key stakeholders and began the very important
engagement process of the review. If you missed the
event, you can view the recording or read the
transcript.

Review timeline

Read Background paper 1

 

Ignite the conversation recording out now

 

https://app4.vision6.com.au/ch/111183/172c5/19/UtN_HCtUtbYmVe6Zw8d1XVVV7Ufchjc3036dcGJG.html
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https://app4.vision6.com.au/ch/111183/172c5/22/UtN_HCtUtbYmVe6Zw8d1iXffE2.qBCW3bpS7CzAE-1.pdf


Feedback welcome

Please contact us if you have any questions, input or simply would like to have a yarn about the
review. Email: Qlrc-miningobjections@justice.qld.gov.au

www.qlrc.qld.gov.au

 Follow the QLRC on LinkedIn  

 

Contact us

 

 

 

 

This email was sent by Libby Burke, Queensland Law Reform Commission, Level 30, 400 George Street,

Brisbane, Queensland 4000, Australia to Matthew.corrigan@justice.qld.gov.au
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